
10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER
3 November, 1983
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I was delighted to receive your letter of 14 October,

and of course I should love to visit Stoke Mandeville Hospital

and see the new spinal injuries centre.

You were kind enough to say that any time in the next

twelve months would be convenient. It would suit me very well if

we could arrange the visit for a Saturday in the summer?! when I

could come over from Chequers. Perhaps someone from the Hospital

could make contact with my office (David Barclay on 01-930-4433) to

discuss specific dates.

It will be good to see you again, and all the wonderful

work being done at Stoke Mandeville.
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Jimmy Savile, Esq., 0.B.E., K.C.S.G.
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